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Title of Report: Correspondence Report 

Committee 
Report Submitted 
To: 

The Leisure and Development Committee 

Date of Meeting: 21st January 2020 

For Decision or 
For Information 

For Decision / Information 

 

Linkage to Council Strategy (2019-23) 

Strategic Theme Leader and Champion 

Outcome Establish Key relationships with Government agencies and potential 

strategic partners. 

Lead Officer Director of Leisure and Development 

 

Budgetary Considerations 

Cost of Proposal  

Included in Current Year Estimates YES/NO 

Capital/Revenue  

Code  

Staffing Costs  

 

Screening 
Requirements 

Required for new or revised Policies, Plans, Strategies or Service 
Delivery Proposals. 

Section 75 
Screening 
 

Screening Completed:    
 

Yes/No Date: 

EQIA Required and 
Completed:               

Yes/No Date: 

Rural Needs 
Assessment (RNA) 

Screening Completed 
 

Yes/No Date:  

RNA Required and 
Completed:          

Yes/No Date: 

Data Protection 
Impact 
Assessment 
(DPIA) 

Screening Completed:          
 

Yes/No Date: 

DPIA Required and 
Completed: 

Yes/No Date: 
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1.0 Purpose of Report 

The purpose of this report is to present correspondence for Members consideration. 

2.0 Fire and Rescue Service Budget 

Correspondence has been received from Newry, Mourne and Down District Council 
requesting Council’s support in calling on the Permanent Secretary to address the significant 
shortfall in the budget for the Fire and Rescue Service. 

Recommendation(s) 

It is recommended that the Leisure and Development Committee consider this request 
for support. 

3.0 Business Start-Up Activity Performance 

 

Members are asked to note the information provided by the Department for the Economy 

on the performance of the NI Business Start-Up Programme and in particular the 

success of the programme within Causeway Coast and Glens. 

 

4.0 Stendhal Festival 

Correspondence has been received from the organisers of the Stendhal Festival thanking 
Council for their continued support.  
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